
I support HCR 16, which will honor and raise awareness for wonderful adoptable dogs of all breeds. If 
this designates Oregon's state dog as the shelter dog, it will be fantastic and promote the need for 
shelter dogs to find good homes. I have adopted three dogs over time and I am always gratified knowing 
I saved a life. There are too many wonderful dogs who cannot find homes and are unnecessarily 
euthanized. 
 
Thank you, 
Melissa Li 
Portland, OR 97210 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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